
In High St and O’Connell St works are continuing on the installation of new sections
of sewers and concrete protection slabs have been poured.   

Please see image below of High St in advance of the concrete protection slab being
poured. 

Enabling works will continue on the rip and lay of sewers in both High St and
O’Connell St. 

On Tuesday 6th of February the works area will be extending on O’Connell St from
the corner of Upper Market St to the corner of Cooks Lane.  All businesses directly
affected have been notified. 
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